
Warren Consolidated Schools 
Creating Dynamic Fu tures t11roug11 Student Achievement. High Expectations, and Strong Relationships 

ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 
31300 Anita 
Warren. Ml 48093 
586.825.2400 

September 3, 2020 

Dear WCS Community, 

1.888.4WCS.KIDS 
www.wcskids.net 

Board of Education 
Susan G. Trombley, President 

I. Susan Kattula , Vice President 
Megan E. Papasian-Broadwel l. Secretary 

Carl Weckerle, Treasurer 
Leah A. Berdy, Truslee 

Susan M. Jozwik. Trustee 
Brian White, Trustee 

Robert D. L111erno1 s. Ph.D 
Superintendent 

To support the start of school next Tuesday, September 8th
, we have developed a new " Return to School 

Plan 11 webpage that contains important information on many topics. Please visit wcskids.net and look for the 
link " Return to School lnformation .11 

With school starting, an important part of our commitment to our students is nutrition, and WCS will 
continue providing meals for them. We will continue our food distribution sites at Beer, Carter, and Grissom 
Middle Schools. Each Wednesday between 6:00am and 6:00pm, families can pick up five breakfasts and five 
lunches for students. The first date of distribution will be next Wednesday, September 9th. 

WCS is also planning to do a weekly delivery of five breakfasts and five lunches that will utilize WCS busses 
and some established bus stops. There will be an upcoming survey to determine your families' preference of 
meal collection, and neighborhood stops and delivery times will be communicated in the coming weeks . 

We still encourage every family to complete a free and reduced meal application at lunchapp.com for this 
school year. Your eligibility status may qualify you fo r add itional benefits from the State of Michigan. 

Also, this afternoon Governor Gretchen Whitmer announced that sports can resume, prompting the 
Michigan High School Athletic Association to issue new guidance for schools. Considering this 
announcement, we will review our current suspension of athletics and extra-curricular activities and provide 
you an update early next week. 

Finally, as we begin school next week, please direct any specific questions to your child's teacher or school 
principal, and I will continue to update you, as necessary. 

Enjoy the Labor Day holiday, and please continue to be safe and stay healthy! 

Sincerely, 

Superintendent 
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